
Costumes for Nativity 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Nativity season is upon us, with our first dress rehearsals being Friday this week and our 

performances held on Thursday 7th December and Friday 8th December.  

We are sending out this letter as we have finalised our costumes for our Nativity this year 

and wanted to keep you posted so you were aware of what to send you children in with on 

the above dates.  

Any issues or questions, please let us know.  

Thank-you so much for all your help and support with our Nativity. We can’t wait to show 

you our show! We are very proud and have been working very hard. 

From,  

Year 3 

Narrators: Own clothes from home (preferably Christmassy but not necessary) 

Stars: black clothes (including shoes) to go under star costume (star costume provided by 

school) 

Sheep: black or white clothes to go under sheet costume (sheep costume provided by 

school) 

Angels: White leggings/tights and white vest to go under angel costume (angel costume 

provided by school) 

Backstage: all black clothing 

Animals: all black clothing 

Donkey, Kings, Mary, Jospeh and shepherds: all provided by the school but you may 

want a thin layer of clothing (e.g. vest and shorts) to go underneath the costumes 

 

 


